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        EUROPEAN BOXING CONFEDERATION 
 

 

Assisi, Italy 

February 3, 2022 

To: Ms. Tatiana Kirienko 

Secretary General 

Russian Boxing Federation  

 

 

Subject:  Confirmation affiliation to EUBC 

 

 

Dear Secretary General, 

Dear Tatiana,  

 

 

With this letter, I would like to confirm that based on Art. 7 and Art. 8 of the EUBC 

Constitution, the Russian Boxing Federation is an official member regularly affiliated to European 

Boxing Confederation EUBC.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Franco Falcinelli 

EUBC President 

 

  


